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HOUSTON ECONOMIC DECLARATION 

July 11, 1990 

1. We, the Heads of State and Government of the seven major 
industrial democracies and the President of the Commission of the 
European Communities, meeting in Houston for our annual Economic 
Summit, celebrate the renaissance of democracy throughout much of 
the world , 	we welcome unreservedly the spread of multiparty 
democracy, the practice of free elections, the freedom of gi> 
expression and assembly, the increased respect for human rights, 
the rule of law, and the increasing recognition of the principles 
of the open and competitive ecbnomy. These events proclaim loudly 
man's inalienable rights: when people are free to choose, they 
choose freedom. 

2. The profound changes taking place in Europe, and progress toward 
democracy elsewhere, give us great hope for a world in which 
individuals have increasing opportunities to achieve their economic 
and political aspirations, free of tyranny and oppression. 

3. We are mindful that freedom and economic prosperity are closely 
linked and mutually reinforcing. Sustainable economic prosperity 
depends upon the stimulus of competition and the encouragement of 
enterprise -- on incentives for individual initiative and 
innovation, on a skilled and motivated labor force whose 
fundamental rights are protected, on sound monetary systems, on an 
open system of international trade and payments, and on an 
environment safeguarded for future generations. 

4. Around the world, we are determined to'assist other peoples to 
achieve and sustain economic prosperity and political freedom. we 
will support their efforts with our experience, resources, and 
goodwill. 
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